PL

Σ

6

4

2

Z

S, M

. U S

Z

≥

Mpls Kids-Ramsey

April 2017

Welcome Liz!

Welcome Darry!



Hello parents and families at Mpls Kids – Ramsey! I am so excited to meet all of you and be a part of the Minneapolis Kids Program! I have a background in early childhood

and have worked with children of all ages for the last 22 years. My passion lies in building meaningful connections with the children and families in my care, having fun, being silly and most importantly learning together.

I am looking forward to supporting our awesome Ramsey team and bringing my talents and experience to this program. I invite you to connect with me if you have any questions or just want to say hi!



Darry joined our Ramsey team in March.

Darry has previous experience working with

children as a bus aid. He found Mpls kids by recommendation from a relative that also worked for Mpls Kids. You will often find Darry at the art table as he loves to draw!

Please welcome him and say hello next time you see him!



Upcoming Enrollment Dates

2017 Summer Enrollment:

Minneapolis Kids is open during the summer at our Burroughs location June 19th-August 18th. We have a fun summer planned with kayaking, museums, swimming and more! Check out our calendar and register online at:

Mplskids.mpls.k12.mn.us

2017-2018 School Year Enrollment:

Enrollment for current families for the 2017-18 SY opens on Monday April 17 at noon.

Enrollment for new families for the 2017-18 SY opens on Monday, May 1 at noon

Questions? Contact 612-668-3890 or mpls.kids@mpls.k12.mn.us

Earth Day!

Earth Day is April 22nd. Here are some fun ways you and your family can help "Save the Earth!"

- 1. Make plans to plant a garden
- 2. Plant a tree
- 3. Park cleanup-volunteer to help clean up a local park

More ideas at: minneapolisparks.org

Kids Welcome:

Beyond the Bell 7:00—8:15 am

After School 2:00—6:00 pm





